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Inspiring the Future

22" November 2024

Dear parents and carers,

Christmas Events — EYFS - Reception & Nursery

Christmas excitement is building, and all the children and staff are looking forward to a very special time
in school. A large part of our Christmas celebrations are our children’s nativities and carol concerts. The
children love taking part in them and we are sure that the memories of watching your children in them
will remain with you forever.

This year we will be holding our EYFS performance in the school hall as follows:

Wednesday 11th December 9:20am EYFS Nativity - Nursery & Reception parents invited

Please note that the performance will be led by Reception class children. As it is such a long time
for them to sit while the Nativity is performed, Our Nursery children will only be joining in for part
of the performance, so please don’t be alarmed if you don’t see your child on stage at the
beginning.

Other Festive Events in School
Friday 13th December will be our Christmas Jumper Day — wear your festive clothes to school!

On Wednesday 18" December, we will be having our Christmas Dinner for children from Reception to
Year 6 only (unless your Nursery child stays all day). A copy of the menu will be sent out to you in the
next couple of weeks. If your child normally has a packed lunch, but would like a Christmas dinner on
that day, please let the office know as soon as possible, so that our catering team are well prepared.
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